
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, AURANGABAD 

Dated: 8th Feb 2021 

Notice 
All the 1 year students of DEPM, B.Tech and M.Tech are hereby informed that their 

regular offline classes shall resume from 22 of Feb 2021, hence students are supposed to report on 22nd Feb 2021. Students are required to submit their COVID-19 Negative report (not more than 7 days old). Further it is to inform that Institute is following every guideline issued by the Central and Local authorities in the wake of Covid-19. There is a proper sanitization of Classrooms and student's seating arrangement shall be made in social distancing manner. 

Copy to: 

1. To all Coordinators (M.Tech/B.Tech/DEPM) for your kind information and further circulation please. 
2. Notice Board. 

ute of Ee 

NEELIT 
s&in tronics 

Dean AcademicsAurangabad (MS) 
ojouy93 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

